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May 21, 2021

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
AND HAND DELIVERY

Cambridge Planning Board
Community Development Department
344 Broadway

Cambridge, MA 02139

Attention: Swaathi Joseph

Email: sjoseph@cambridgema.gov

RE: Planning Board Special Permit Application No. 368 (55 Broadway) —
Consent to Extension of Public Hearing Date

Dear Swaathi:

I write this letter for and on behalf of my client, the Massachusetts Institute of
Technology, in order to waive its rights to a hearing on the above-referenced Special Permit
Application within the statutory time periods required by Sections 9 and 15 of Chapter 40A of
the Massachusetts General Laws and Section 12.36.2 of the Ordinance, until July 30, 2021.

Should you have any questions concerning the above, please contact Michael K. Owu at
MIT at (617) 258-5634 or mowu@mitimco.mit.edu.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

em M. Baird, Counsel for and on
behalf of the Massachusetts Institute
of Technology
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